Gity of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

January 10, 2019

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Thursday, December 13, 2018, considered a
WRITTEN MOTION, Council President Lopes, requesting that the City of New Bedford study
the potential cost savings associated with the establishment of an Opt-Out Medical Insurance
Program for City employees. (To be Referred to Mayor Mitchell, CFO Ari Sky, Personal Director
Sandy Vezina, and the Committee on Finance.) (Ref’d 2/23/17) (9/13/17-tabled 45 days)

On motion by Councillor Lima and seconded by Councillor Morad, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Council President Lopes, requesting that the City of New Bedford study the potential cost savings
associated with the establishment of an Opt-Out Medical Insurance Program for City employees.
This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Joseph P. Lopes, Chairman
JPL: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

February 09. 2017

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the City of New Bedford study the potential cost savings associated with the
establishment of an Opt-Out Medical Insurance Program for City employees. (To be Referred to

Mayor Mitchell. CFO Ari Sky. Personal Director Sandy Vezina. and the Committee on Finance.)

Joseph P. Lopes. City Council President



